

Dear Parent:

The High School Scholarship Foundation of Fairfield would like to congratulate you on your son/daughter's upcoming graduation. We invite you to share your joy in a unique way.

As you are all too aware, the spiraling costs of post-secondary education and recent government cutbacks in student aid are hindering many deserving young people in their pursuit of further education. The High School Scholarship Foundation of Fairfield was incorporated in July 1989 with the goal of significantly increasing both the level of financial assistance and the number of scholarships available to deserving Fairfield Public High School graduates.

This is a milestone in your child's life. You can commemorate it by honoring your student through a gift in his/her name to the High School Scholarship Foundation of Fairfield **PARENTS FUND**. This is a wonderful way of celebrating a very special moment in your lives while creating an opportunity for future graduates of the Fairfield Public High Schools.

Education is one of the most important institutions for building the character of an individual who can make a contribution to American society. The gift you are giving will be a building block of a fund, which will guarantee the future of scholarships for Fairfield youth.

Sincerely,

THE HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION OF FAIRFIELD

I would like to join parents in honoring our students. Enclosed is my contribution to the PARENTS FUND of:
\$10.00\$25.00\$50.00\$100.00Other
Please add my student's name to the Special Parents Fund List:
Name(s):
Student's High School:
Please make your check payable to and mail to:
High School Scholarship Foundation of Fairfield, Inc. P.O. Box 682 Fairfield, CT 06824
or contribute online by visiting:
www.fairfieldscholarshipfoundation.org/donate

Please include the student's name, graduating class, and the PARENTS FUND in the text

comments.